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Comments: Colville National Forest Plan Revision

 

 

To Forest Supervisor,

 

I strongly support increasing wilderness and other protection for considerably more land than outlined in the

Colville NFS proposal.  I have visited and hiked in many of the areas being considered and feel strongly that they

should be protected both for their own inherent worth and also as important connections between other larger

protected areas.

 

Thanks for considering my comments.

trapper

 

 

 

Trapper Robbins

P.O. Box 293

Stehekin, WA 98852

 


